
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, JANUARY 15, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

HERE’S SOMETHING THAT MIGHT CATCH YOU BY SURPRISE. OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH 

IS ONLY 6 WEEKS AWAY! I KNOW THAT MAY BE HARD TO BELIEVE ON A DAY LIKE 

TODAY. AND, OF COURSE, THERE’S NO GUARANTEE THAT THE WEATHER ON MARCH 1 

WILL BE SPRING LIKE. BUT, IT DOES ILLUSTRATE HOW QUICKLY THIS WINTER IS PASSING 

BY.  

WITH THAT IN MIND, I STILL HAVE A STACK OF LETTERS FROM OUR LAST LETTER 

MONTH THAT I WANT TO SHARE WITH YOU. SO, I BETTER GET STARTED. 

[DIANE – APPLETON] DEAR WRVM. THAN YOU FOR BEING A VOICE OF ENCOURAGEMENT 

AND BLESSING TO ALL OF US WHO HAVE THE PRIVILEGE TO LISTEN. I AM VERY THANKFUL 

WE HAVE STILL HAVE THIS PRECIOUS FREEDOM. I APPRECIATE THE ANNOUNCERS AND THE 

THINGS THEY SHARE ALONG WITH THE SOUND BIBLICAL TEACHING AND SONGS WHICH HELP 

ME TO STAY FOCUSED DURING THESE DIFFICULT DAYS.  

[MIKE – NEW LONDON] HELLO WRVM. THANKS AGAIN TO YOU AND ALL THE OTHER 

LISTENERS FOR YOUR EFFORTS TO KEEP BROADCASTING THE RADIO VOICE OF THE MASTER. 

AND THANKS AND PRAISE TO OUR GOD AND HIS SON AND HOLY SPIRIT FOR HIS BLESSINGS 

TO EVEN MAKE THIS WORK POSSIBLE. I HAVE BEEN LISTENING FOR ABOUT 30 YEARS NOW 

AND ENJOY ALL THE PROGRAMS. I WILL BE RETIRING FROM MY JOB IN DECEMBER SO MY 

INCOME WILL BE REDUCED TO SOCIAL SECURITY. I WILL HAVE TO GIVE LESS TO WRVM 

STARTING THEN BUT I AM CHEERFUL TO GIVE TODAY AND BEYOND. JUST LIKE I GAVE, 

MAYBE A NEW LISTENER WILL JOIN IN AND BECOME PART OF THE WORKING FAMILY. 

THIS IS NOT AN UNUSUAL LETTER FOR US TO RECEIVE IN REGARDS TO GIVING. PEOPLE 

RETIRE, OR LOSE THEIR JOB AND GIVING OVER AND ABOVE THEIR CHURCH GETS CUT OR 

STOPPED ENTIRELY. IN ADDITION, LISTENERS MOVE AWAY OR PASS AWAY. ALL OF THAT 

AFFECTS GIVING TO THE STATION. SO, AS THIS LISTENER STATED, MAYBE A NEW 

LISTENER WILL JOIN IN AND BECOME PART OF THE WORKING FAMILY. WHEN TALKING 

ABOUT THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRY, I’M CAREFUL TO NOT SAY “OUR MINISTRY” FOR 

THE REASON THIS MINISTRY BELONGS TO ALL OF US. BOTH THOSE HERE ON STAFF, OUR 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND TO OUR LISTENERS WHO PRAY FOR AND SUPPORT US 

FINANCIALLY. I INVITE YOU TO JOIN US IN GETTING OUT THE GOSPEL MESSAGE. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


